Recap of the April 25 Parish Council

The Parish Pastoral Council met on Thursday, April 25. The PPC discussed the success of the Simple Suppers initiatives during Lent. The parish council also discussed the one-on-one initiatives which have begun in earnest within the council and soon to be occurring with leaders within the various parish ministries. We know that these one-on-ones will deepen our community relationships and help to prepare us as we approach *Renew My Church* in the future.

The council then revisited the vision statement process. In the near future, the council looks forward to sharing the draft vision statement with the parish in concert with a refreshed mission statement.

Lastly, a small committee of the PPC will be presenting recommendations on bylaws, terms, and directions for the entire council before the council goes on break for the summer. Again, the council looks forward to sharing those with the parish at large when complete.

The next PPC meeting will be Thursday, May 23rd.

~ Colleen Fulkerson